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Modern Kumite Federation of India (MKFI) 
1/3/174/8  Ward No: 3,Kuvempu Street Jayanagar Road, 
Gangawati,Gangavati Koppol,Karnataka,India-583227 
 
To The Kind Attention Of : 
Mr. Purimitla Manoj Sai,President   
                                                                                                                                     4TH Day of April 2022 
 
RE: CONGRATULATIONS ON THE FORMATION OF MKFI   
 
Dear Mr. Sai,   
 
On behalf of the World Modern Kumite Federation (WMKF), I extend my 
warmest congratulations to you and the newly appointed Executive Committee 
and Trustees of the Modern Kumite Federation of India (MKFI) on the official 
formation of your organization.  
 
The establishment of MKFI, with its mandate to promote and regulate Modern 
Kumite across India, marks a significant milestone not only for martial arts in 
India but also for the global Kumite community. The professionalism and 
dedication with which MKFI has been structured are commendable and will 
undoubtedly play a vital role in fostering Modern Kumite within your nation.  
 
We are pleased to acknowledge the appointment of the esteemed Trustees and 
Executive Committee members, who bring a wealth of expertise and dedication 
to the sport: 
 
Executive Committee of MKFI   
1. P. Manoj Sai – President   
2. Sk. Hasan Jani – Vice President   
3. S. Mallikarjuna – General Secretary   
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4. Vijay Kumar Hanchinal – Treasurer   
5. Sk. Thasin – Vice President   
6. P. Vamsi – Joint Secretary   
7. Vijaya Bharadwaj Reddy – Chief Executive Officer   
8. Naidu Srujana – Joint Secretary   
9. K. Bhavana – Member   
10. V. Chamundeswari – Joint Secretary   
11. K. Prem Kumar – Member   
 
WMKF commends the MKFI's commitment to inclusivity, demonstrated by its 
commitment to gender diversity, with at least 20% representation of women, 
and its adherence to high standards by including prominent sports personalities 
in the Executive Committee.  
 
 
Please accept our best wishes for the success of MKFI in all its initiatives and 
strategic endeavors. We look forward to MKFI's contributions to the growth of 
Modern Kumite on both national and international stages and to the strong 
partnership between our organizations.  
 
Should there be any opportunity for collaboration or if MKFI requires any 
guidance from the WMKF, please do not hesitate to reach out. We are eager to 
support your mission and assist in any way we can.   
 
Once again, congratulations to you and the entire team of MKFI.   
 
Best regards,   
 
 
 
 
Abdul Razzak Tailor  
General Secretary   
World Modern Kumite Federation   
 


